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States Greffe 

 
Deputy Ian Gorst 
Minister for Treasury and Resources 
19-21 Broad Street 
St Helier 
Jersey 
JE2 3RR 
 
BY E-MAIL 
 
25th July 2022 
 
 
Dear Minister, 
 

Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel  
 

Co-Funded Payroll Scheme Report (S.R.9/2022): Response of the Minister for Treasury 
and Resources (S.R.9 Res) 

 
The newly appointed Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel [the Panel] have reviewed the legacy 
report of its predecessor and would like to understand your position on the findings and 
recommendations of the co-funded payroll scheme report (S.R.9/2022) and whether you are 
reviewing the approach taken by the previous Minister for Treasury and Resources (S.R.9 Res) 
which was presented to the States on 13th May 2022.  
 
The Panel looks forward to your formal response and would request this is received by Thursday 
4th August 2022. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Deputy Sam Mézec  
Chair  
Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel 

https://statesassembly.gov.je/scrutinyreports/2022/report%20-%20covid-19%20response%20and%20recovery%20review%20-%20cofunded%20payroll%20scheme%20-%2029%20april%202022.pdf
https://statesassembly.gov.je/scrutinyreports/2022/s.r.9-2022%20res.pdf

